
Great Burstead and South Green Village Council 

Litter Pick
WANT A TIDY VILLAGE - THEN COME ALONG 

SATURDAY 1st JUNE
10am-12pm

      

STARTING FROM SOUTH GREEN MEMORIAL HALL
(Meet in Committee Room)

 LITTER PICKS, GLOVES, AND SACKS SUPPLIED
 REMEMBER TO WEAR STOUT SHOES/BOOTS 

 CHILDREN MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY AN ADULT
 REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED

 COMING ON FOOT IS RECOMMENDED, IF DRIVING PLEASE PARK AT THE SHOPS 

For further information please contact :
Councillor Bob Chapman

email:  bob.chapman@greatbursteadsouthgreen-vc.gov.uk
Tel: 01277 657696


